
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

December 10, 2024 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Jon Charlonne, Melissa Clark, Dennis McKenney, Cathy McGillicuddy, and resident, Craig 

Beam. 

Dennis opened the meeting at 4:00 pm. After reading the November meeting minutes, he made 

a motion to accept them. Melissa seconded the motion. Minutes accepted. 

Resignation: Cathy informed the board that Tyler has resigned. Jon Charlonne will be filling the 

vacant spot on the board. 

Resident: Craig Beam wanted to talk to the board about his water bills. He advised that he 

recently had his meter changed. He wanted to have his bills reduced as he didn’t agree with the 

extra charges he received due to not having his meter changed. He indicated he didn’t think he 

should have been charged the extra gallons penalties even though he waited as long as he did to 

get his meter changed. He indicated that he didn’t have time and that’s why it took so long to get 

it changed. He left before he and the board could come to an agreement. The board decided to 

leave his bills the same. 

Tomb on 47:  Dennis inquired whether that had been taken care of, and yes, it has been. 

Nothing further, Dennis made a motion to adjourn at 4:55pm. 

Motion seconded by Jon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


